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27
th

 May 2016 
 

 

Dear Parents        

 

The Queen’s 90
th

 birthday tea party – Friday 10
th

 June 2016 

 

On Friday 10
th

 June we are going to celebrate the Queen’s 90
th

 birthday with a street 

party during the afternoon. 

 

We would be most grateful if you would be able to donate some cakes to share - we will 

send home a paper plate nearer the day.  If your child suffers from a particular allergy 

then please tick the label which will be attached to the plate and we will keep those 

cakes just for them. 

 

The children will be allowed to wear red, white and blue for this special day. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Head Teacher 


